
Parents Meeting Bantam/Midget Girls September 21, 2016 

MIDGET GIRLS 

Randy presented options for Midget Girls for this hockey season. Currently 8 midget girls registered with 

Viking Minor Hockey, no goalie. Viking Minor Hockey executive will not give directive where they play, 

parents to decide. 

Options are:  

1. All Viking midget girls play with Irma (have 9 players including a goalie currently registered). 

2. All Viking midget girls play with Camrose (have 9 players including a goalie currently registered). 

3.  Viking Midget girls split up and some play with each team. 

Parents noted that there is a person from Viking, who is not hockey parent, willing to coach the Midget 

girls hockey team if they play in Irma. Midget girls’ parents decided to further discuss outside of meeting 

and to inform Randy of their decision where they will play for the 2016/2017 season. 

Director: Not decided. 

BANTAM GIRLS 

Currently 4 bantam girls registered with Viking Minor Hockey, no goalie. They will combine with Irma 

and Hardisty, same as last year. 

Director: Mike Patterson  

Viking Minor Hockey Planning Meeting September 21, 2016 

Attendance: Randy Arndt, Lindsay Quinton, Jolene Hoffman, Kimberly Girczyc, Murray Josephson, 

Lindsay Klein 

Lindsay Klein agreed to start working on team sponsorship as soon as possible. $1000 to sponsor a team, 

same as last year. Lindsay Quinton to pass along sponsor list from last year. Discussed getting smaller 

dollar amounts from other businesses/individuals to sponsor conditioning camp and power skating/skills 

development.  

Some changes made to the ice schedule that is currently posted on the Viking Minor Hockey website, 

due to scheduling conflict with school sports. 

Parents meeting to be held next Wednesday, September 28, 2016. Murray Josephison to send out email 

with meeting times. Randy to mention to all of the teams at the parent meetings that Viking Minor 

Hockey has been approved to work 50/50 at Oilers hockey game January 20, 2017 and will require a 

minimum of 60 volunteers. Each team to find 12 people to volunteer.  

Initiation team to decide if they are going to join Battle River League this year. 

Town of Viking has decided to maintain ice rental at $120/hour for the 2016/2017 season. It is not yet 

confirmed if the town will continue to offer $10/hour discount if 50% of membership shows up to spring 

cleaning in May. 



 

Tournament dates for the 2016/2017 season: 

Initiation: February 4, 2017 

Novice: January 28, 2017 

Atom: December 3 & 4, 2016 

Pewee: December 10 & 11, 2016 

Bantam: TBD 

 

Referee clinic is booked for October 21, 2016 in Viking. Second year Peewees to attend (nine from 

Viking) 


